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17th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
You and your child are invited to join a virtual meeting to discuss the upcoming PGL trip 
with Miss Massey on Tuesday 22nd March at 4pm. Our friends from Dunsford who are 
coming with us will be virtually joining us too. This will be an opportunity for the children to 
say hello, to watch a short presentation about Barton Hall and to ask any questions you 
may have. I have also attached: 

• a kit list  
• a sample menu 
• a sample evening entertainment  

The activity list should be finalised by then, so we hope to share this with you too.  

 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

The link to join the meeting on Tuesday 22nd March at 4pm will be shared with you via 

google classroom.  

 

Regards,  

 

Mrs Webber  


